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November 10, 2024 

 

Westtown Township incident report for October 2024 

 

For October, there were 111 calls for service in Westtown (Fire and EMS). Fifty-six incidents were in the 

West Chester Fire Department district and 55 in the Goshen Fire Company district. Year to date, there 

have been 905 calls for service.  

 

The peak time for incidents in September was between 9 am and 7 pm. 

 

The West Chester Fire Department responded to 16 calls for service of those 16, 8 were fire alarms, and 

the Goshen Fire Company responded to 12 calls for service, of those 12, four were fire alarms.  

 

The remaining 83 calls for service were medical responses handled by Good Fellowship EMS and 

Goshen Fire Company EMS.  

 

There were two burning complaints in October, I also continue to take phone calls from residents about 

the burning ban. I attended a meeting about the Stokes project.  

 

The fire department responded to a house fire on Sissinghurst Drive but was electrical in nature, no 

damage.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Gerald R. DiNunzio, Jr 

Fire Marshal 

Emergency Management Coordinator 
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